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Thank you to all parents and carers who took the time to complete a survey.  In total, we received 137 

responses relating to 201 children.  Whilst the responses have enabled us to gain some understanding 

of parental views, we are conscious these only represent around a third of our families so they are not 

necessarily representative of our entire parent body. 

 

The stakeholder surveys working party has met to review the feedback from staff, pupils/carers and 

parents. The additional information you shared (through the open response questions at the end of the 

survey) has been extremely helpful in adding context to your responses and giving more detail about 

what you value and where you feel further work is needed. 

 

Areas of Strength 

The following were identified as areas of strength based on the responses received: 

• The school has high expectations for its pupils 

• The school makes sure its pupils are well-behaved 

• Children can take part in clubs and activities 

• Parents can contact the child’s teacher with any questions or concerns 

• Children are happy at this school 

• Children feel safe at this school 

 

From your comments, it is clear that parents value the teaching staff, especially the care and support 

they provide for your children.  I will ensure this feedback is shared with them. 

 

Areas for Development 

The working party was able to identify some key areas for development from your responses and, in 

particular, from the comments you shared.  I would like to reassure you that your feedback is both 

valued and appreciated.  I have met with Miss Williamson to discuss the responses; the leadership team 

will now consider this in more detail and discuss what can be put in place. 

The prominent themes are as follows: 

• School drop off/pick up – concerns for safety due to congestion on the pavement 

• Opportunities for parents/carers to return to helping in school 

• More information about what children are learning 

• A greater knowledge of how pupils are progressing 

• Communication generally – amount of notice/reminders for school events, ease of reading 

newsletters on mobile devices, parents feeling their views have been heard 

 

 

The Governing Body will provide further feedback in the autumn term regarding what is being put in 

place to address these areas for development. 

 

 

Finally, please keep in mind the parent survey is an annual, ‘formal’ opportunity to share your views and 

provides useful feedback for the governing body.  Should you have any queries or concerns at any other 

time, please do continue to raise these with the appropriate staff member.  

 

Best wishes 

 

Nicola Waters 

Chair of Governors 

 

 

 


